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From: Helding, Greg Sent: Mon 12/01/2008 8:33 PM
To: Payne, Nancy

Cc:

Subject: Communication for Traffic Commission

Attachments:

Communication from Alderman Helding on behalf of Robert Lewis of 2045 Deane Blvd, requesting a 4-way stop
at Deane Blvd and 20th Street.

Gregory T. Helding
Alderman of the 11th District
City of Racine, WI
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